
SUPERVISORS OF FARIVIEW TOWNSHIP 

WORKSHOP MEETING 

Wednesday, February 15, 2023 ~ 1:00 P.M. 

 

 

ATTENDANCE – Fairview Township Supervisors, Representatives of WRA, Emily 

Aloiz of Erie County, Lyndsie DeVito from PennDOT, Representatives of Urban 

Engineers 

 1. NEW BUSINESS  

 

 Representatives of Whitman, Requardt & Associates, LLP (WRA) will 
present their findings from the PA 98 Corridor Relief Study. This will be the 
first of four workshop meetings and will focus on establishing base and 
future needs based on field reviews and analysis. Other expected 
attendees include Emily Aloiz, Planning Program Administrator for the 
MPO, Lyndsie DeVito from PennDOT, and representatives from Urban 
Engineers. 
 

 


